
 

 

Howe Township 

October 18, 2022 

 

The Howe Township Board of Supervisors budget workshop meeting was held at the Buffalo 

Township building, at 1:00 p.m. on October 18, 2022. Present: Chairman Dale Beaver, Vice 

Chairman Charles Burd, Supervisor Kathy Donahey, Secretary/Treasurer Nancy Cangioli, Donna 

Wood and Herbie Stoner from the Juniata Sewage Committee. 

 

Chairman Beaver called the meeting to order.  

 

The Board and the Treasurer proceeded to start creating the revenue section of 2023 budget for 

the General Fund and Liquid Fuels Fund.  

 

The recent billing from the Juniata Sewage Committee for the inspections of the sewer 

connections to the sewer system was reviewed and the invoice has been paid. A motion was 

made to pay them for the additional 44 connections left to be inspected at $150 each for a total of 

$6,600; Beaver/Burd. Motion carried.  

 

Chairman Beaver adjourned the meeting at 3:15 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nancy Cangioli 

Secretary 

 

 


